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CUSTOMER ACCESS TO RECYCLING 

CALIFORNIA LEGISLATURE PASSES BILL TO REQUIRE BUSINESSES 

TO OFFER RECYCLING & COMPOSTING TO THEIR CUSTOMERS 

ASSEMBLY BILL 827 (AB 827) 

On October 2, 2019, AB 827 was signed by the Governor which requires businesses to make 

composting and recycling receptacles accessible to customers for materials purchased on their 

premises e.g., restaurants, malls, and other businesses on or before July 1, 2020. 

Recycling and organics receptacles should be placed in the same location where customers have 

access to trash containers. 

Full-service restaurants that have staff to remove food from tables are exempt from this 

requirement.  

If you have any questions, please call the Department of Public Works at (310) 973-3260. 

 


